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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1679 the "Sarah Stitt Act", directs DOC to coordinate with DPS to provide non-renewable, 

Real ID noncompliant identification cards to inmates upon release. This bill may require 

additional staffing hours, however neither DPS nor DOC anticipate a significant impact to their 

budgets. It has been determined that producing these non-renewable, REAL ID noncompliant ID 

cards will have no additional cost to the state. 

 

FY’22 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

Prepared by: The Department of Public Safety and the Department of Corrections  


